
Submission of Assurances 
 

As Superintendent of the Livingston County school district, I declare that all the schools in our 
district (including private schools receiving funding from our district) are in compliance with all of 
the assurances listed in the Assurances document.  These assurances were approved at a 
regular meeting of the Livingston County Board of Education on   October 16, 2017 . The 
approval is contained in the Board minutes that are available for review at the district’s central 
office.  All pertinent information related to these assurances is available for review at the 
district’s central office.” 

 
By submitting this document you are assuring all of the assurances listed in the GMAP 
Consolidated Grant Application. 

 


